
IARC Meeting 21: July 27th 2018: minutes 
 
 
The meeting commenced at 21:00 AEST. AC, MC, MO and CS were in attendance. Corey 
Watson joined the meeting. 
  
 
 
1. The minutes of Meeting 20 were accepted. 
2.   The authorship of the IARC manuscript that is currently being prepared, was discussed. It 

was agreed that members of the GLDB Working Group are eligible to be authors, and that 
the author list will not be expanded, other than by the possible inclusion of IMGT and IUIS 
people. We will attempt to list AIRR Community supporters, as has been done with previous 
AIRR Community manuscripts.  

3.   It was agreed that the focus of the manuscript can be human IG sequences, and that the 
abstract, introduction and conclusions can make clear that we ultimately are interested in an 
expansion of the work of IARC to include TCR genes, and both IG and TCR genes of 
non-human species. The title, in line with Frontiers guidelines, should if possible include 
‘immunoglobulin’. 

4.   The committee continued to discuss issues arising from the preparation of the manuscript, 
including the merits of retaining the reporting of IGHV1-2*i01 in the manuscript. This 
sequence has now been included in the IMGT database as IGHV1-2*06.  

 
 
The next meeting (Meeting 22) will be on Friday August 10th at 21:00 AEST. 
 
The meeting ended at 22:20 AEST. 


